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Paving on Highway 30 
 
(Kahnawake –  9, Seskehkó:wa/September 2011) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke has been informed by the Ministère des Transports du Quebec that paving 
will take place on Highway 30 in Kahnawà:ke, St. Isidore and St. Constant between 
Route 207 and the Route 730 Interchange. In preparation, the left lane in each direction 
will be closed from September 12th to the 23rd from 7am to 6pm each day. 
   
The first phase of paving will take place from September 26th until mid-October with all 
traffic detoured to the westbound side every day from 7am to 6pm. During this time the 
entrance ramp from Route 207 will be closed. Road users wishing to head east from  
Route 207 will be diverted to the westbound entrance ramp to make a turn-around at the 
Industrial Boulevard interchange in Chateauguay. 
 
Phase 2 will run from mid-October until mid-November with all traffic detoured to the 
eastbound side of the highway every day from 7am to 6pm. During this time the exit 
ramp (#44) to Route 207 will be closed. Traffic will be detoured to the Industrial 
Boulevard interchange and then east on Highway 30. 
 
Please note that the width of the lanes will be reduced to four metres and the speed limit 
reduced to 70 km/hr during the work periods. 
 
For road construction updates visit www.kahnawake.com and while you are there 
subscribe to our Text Messaging Service for timely updates by filling out the online form. 
 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run at your discretion. 
For further information on this release, contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 

 


